
EPSU briefing on the conclusions on migration 
reached at the EU Summit of 28th – 29th of June

(13 July 2018) Once again the EU governments decided to do very little to protect 
vulnerable people, and to do a lot more to strengthen and outsource border control.

What is emerging is a very unsettling push-back of non-white, non-Christian 
refugees and migrants.

In view of EU leaders’  tougher stance on migration and asylum,  more EPSU 
briefings will follow.

For the full briefing (updated 08/08/2018)
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